

Betty Dean, 1986

Elizabeth (Betty) Dean

Elizabeth (Betty) Dean, age 83, of Park Ridge Lane, Toledo, who was active in preschool education, church, historical society and community, died Sunday in The Toledo Hospital. She was the widow of Kerchival Dean who until his death was

Assistant Manager of the Toledo Auto Club. Mrs. Dean graduated from Florida State University, Tallahassee, Florida. She did her work on her

Masters at the Catholic School of Social Service in Washington, D.C. She started her teaching career at

Tusculum College, Greenville, TN. From there she went to Washington. D.C. and worked at the National institute of Health and the U.S. Coast Guard. She left Washington to become manager of the International Business Machine office in Springfield, IL.

After her marriage she taught kin-

dergarten in Poland, OH and was director of the Elizabeth Wayne Nursery School at St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Maumee for 25 years. She was an active volunteer at the Wolcott House, a past member of the Women's Council of the church and served on its Altar Guild. Mrs. Dean

was past president of an antique group of the A.A.U.W., a past director of the Senior Center Inc., a member of the Alpha XI Delta Sorority and of the Park Ridge Garden Club. Surviving is her son and daughterin-law, William and Karen Dean,

grandchildren, Abigail and Molly, all of Louisville, KY. Memorial Services will be held Tuesday, June 22, 1993 at 11 a.m. in St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Maumee. The family re-

rangements by Maison-Dardenne Fu-

neral Home Maumee.

quests that any tributes be in the form of contributions to St. Paul's Operating Endowment Fund. Ar-